
 

Webinar Invitation: Two-Pot Retirement System 

  

Dear Taxpayer 

SARS invites you to a webinar on the Two-Pot Retirement System. 

This webinar will educate taxpayers about the implementation of this retirement reform, its savings-
withdrawal benefit, and the implications for taxpayers’ retirement funds.  

SARS’s strategic objectives are to give taxpayers clarity and certainty about their obligations, and to make 
it easy for them to comply. SARS invites you, an important stakeholder, to join the webinar, and to extend 
the invitation to other interested parties. 

 

Details of the webinar: 

Topic: Two-Pot Retirement System Reform 

Date: Thursday, 22 August 2024 

Time: 17:00–19:00 

 

Platforms: (virtual) Zoom and YouTube 

Register in advance for this webinar at: https://sars-gov-
za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lL2oznLsR2S20BbW4St5YA   

Meeting ID:  979 4969 5796 

Passcode: 996876 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with information on how to log in to the webinar. 
The session will give you an opportunity to have your questions answered. The webinar will be recorded 
and published on the SARS TV YouTube channel afterward. 

 

Taxpayer and Trader Education Products  

15 August 2024 

 

https://sars-gov-za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lL2oznLsR2S20BbW4St5YA
https://sars-gov-za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lL2oznLsR2S20BbW4St5YA

